
 

Bid Notice: Playground Equipment Installation 

Deadline: March 6, 2020 at 10 a.m. 

The Skokie Park District invites sealed bids for the Carol Park, Gross Point Park, Navajo Park and 
Tecumseh Park Playground Equipment Installation.  Carol Park is located at 8750 Niles Center Road, 
Gross Point Park is located at 9100 Gross Point Road, Navajo Park is located at 8445 Avers Avenue and 
Tecumseh Park is located at 4810 Hull Street.  The scope of work includes installation of playground 
equipment and swings at all four sites. Work is scheduled to begin mid to late August 2020. 

Specifications and construction documents are available from the Park Services Center located at 7500 
Frontage Road, Skokie IL 60077 or via email by contacting Corrie Guynn at Cguynn@skokieparks.org. 

Bids will be accepted at the Park Services Center during regular office hours which are 7 AM-3:30 PM. All 
bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked with the contractor name and address and “2020 
Playground Equipment Installation for the Skokie Park District” on the face of the envelope. Bids must 
be received no later than 10 AM on March 6th.  All bidders are required to submit a Bid Security in the 
form of a Bid Bond per the amount of 10% of the Base Bid, payable to the Skokie Park District. 

COMPLIANCE WITH PREVAILING WAGE ACT: The CONTRACTOR is obligated to satisfy the 
requirements of Section 16/06 of the Illinois Prevailing Wage Act (820 ILCS 130/0.01 et. seq.) 
including, but not limited to, keeping a record of the name, occupation, and actual hourly 
wages paid to each employee. A signed, certified transcript of payroll will be required with each 
progress payment and upon completion of the contract prior to final payment. The contractor 
shall also supply a certified transcript of payroll for any subcontractors involved in the contract 
and includes those payroll verifications with all payment requests. Effective January 1, 2010 this 
section applies to subcontractors as well and is bound by the same prevailing wage 
requirement. 

Any questions can be directed to Corrie Guynn, Superintendent of Parks by calling 847 929-
2800. 

 

 


